
Delegation to Council

May 23, 2024

Community Work

Rotary Club of Erin

The Rotary Club of Erin wishes to delegate Council to 
present information about the club and its work in the 
community. The presentation will provide an overview 

of the club's goals and objectives and how the club has 
contributed to the community over the years. In 

addition, the Club is interested in opening dialogue 
with members of Council about potential legacy 

projects that would be a partnership between the Town 
and the Club. The desire is to explore opportunities for 
the provision of community assets that would support 

both Town's and the Club's objectives. 


